
 

  

     
Dear Parents and Students, 

As another academic term draws to a close, we would like to take a moment to reflect on the 
progress and achievements of our students. This term has been filled with exciting learning 
experiences, both inside and outside the classroom. 

Academic Highlights 

 Strong Academic Performance: Our students have consistently demonstrated strong 
academic performance, particularly in mathematics and science. They have competed 
in various competitions bringing accolades to themselves and the school. 

 Enhanced Learning Opportunities: We have introduced new and innovative teaching 
methods like project-based learning, technology integration etc. 

 Individualized Support: We have continued to provide personalized support to 
students who require additional assistance, ensuring that every child reaches their full 
potential. 

Co-curricular Activities 

 Thriving ECAs: Our co-curricular activities have flourished, providing students with 
opportunities to explore their interests and develop new skills. 

 Successful Sporting Events: Our sports teams have participated in various competitions, 
showcasing their athletic abilities and teamwork. There is more to come in Term II – 
Annual Sports Day and Swimming Gala 

 Cultural Celebrations: We celebrated various cultural festivals and  our Circus Carnival 
to foster cultural understanding and appreciation. 

 Ongoing Events till the End of Term 

  Exam Period: 

 Year 10 & 11: Exams begin on Friday, November 22nd. 
 Year 4, 5, 6: Exams begin on Thursday, November 27th. 
 Year 7, 8, 9: Exams begin on Friday, November 28th. 

  Farewell and Celebrations: 

 Mr. Nermel Singh's Farewell: Join us on Friday, November 29th, during assembly to bid 
farewell to Mr. Nermel Singh who is retiring after 15 years of service in our school. 
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 Fashion Show: Get ready to be amazed by our students' creativity on Thursday, 
December 5th, during assembly. 

 STEAM Fair: Explore the world of science, technology, engineering, arts, and 
mathematics at our STEAM Fair on Friday, December 6th, from 9 am to 1 pm in the 
MPH.  

 Christmas Assembly: Celebrate the festive season with us on Friday, December 13th, at 
8 am, followed by Parent-Teacher Meetings from 9:30 am to 1 pm. We will send out an 
invitation and appointment link for PTM once our performances are confirmed. 

  HPV and Tetanus Shots:  

Selected students will receive vaccinations on Wednesday December 5th, in the Meeting Room. 
We have sent a separate email on this for consent to parents. 

  Basketball and Badminton Inter-House Games:  

Support your house teams as they compete from December 5th to 10th. The schedule has been 
put up on the school notice boards.  

         Other Important Dates: 

 Public Holiday: Wednesday, December 11th. 
 Term I Holidays: Begin on Monday, December 16th. 
 Term II Commences: Monday, January 6th. 

Looking Ahead in Term II 

As we look forward to the next term, we remain committed to providing a high-quality 
education that nurtures the whole child. We encourage you to continue to support your child's 
learning at home by: 

 Reading regularly: Encourage your child to read books, magazines, or articles of 
interest. 

 Engaging in discussions: Talk to your child about current events, books, or schoolwork. 
 Providing a conducive learning environment: Ensure a quiet and well-lit space for 

study. 
 Staying connected with the school: Attend parent-teacher meetings and school events. 

We encourage all parents and guardians to stay updated on school activities through our official 
channels. Please feel free to contact the school office for any further information. 

That’s all for now… 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Barnali Guha  
     

 

 

  



 


